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November 5, 1992 

Denny Faust 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1000 Rio Brazos Road 
Aztec, New Mexico 87410 

RE: Olson Groundwater Study and 
Grambling A 3 A 

Dear Mr. Faust: 

In response to your request, one Meridian well was included in tlie Olson report. The Grambling 
A3A was examined in the William Olson Investigation of Volatile Organic Contamination in 
Ground Water at Unlined Produced Water Pits. As part of Meridian's standard maintenance 
procedures, the equipment at this well site has been inspected, repaired or replaced, and painted. 
The well pad has been cleaned and leveled. The earthen pit on the location was replaced with a 
below grade 55 BBL fiberglass pit with leak detection. The earthen pit was excavated to receive 
the fiberglass pit, and all excavated material was thin spread on the well site. 

Please call if you have any further questions. 

Sincerely, 

\ 

Dcrin Warren 
Environmental Representative 

xc: VA file, 
Lar\' Bvars 
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